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ANA Deadline for Grading Service Proposals 
Extended to April 26 

 
The American Numismatic Association is extending the deadline to April 26 for proposals from 
qualified third party grading services to serve as the ANA’s “Grading Service of Choice.”   
 
The ANA is seeking proposals for one of two options:  either (1) enter into an exclusive 
agreement with one company, or (2) enter into an agreement with multiple services. The 
choice as to which option is selected will be made by the ANA Board of Governors based upon 
the proposals received.  Proposals were originally anticipated to be due on April 13 but due to 
a technical problem in delivery of the requests to grading services, the response deadline has 
been extended to April 26. 
 
Proposals for an exclusive agreement only, a non-exclusive agreement only or a proposal for 
both options will be considered.  Proposals will be summarized for comparison purposes and 
presented to the ANA Board for consideration and a decision by May 15.   
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit educational organization dedicated to 
educating and encouraging people to study and collect money and related items.  With nearly 
32,000 members, the Association serves the academic community, collectors and the general 
public with an interest in numismatics. The ANA helps all people discover and explore the world 
of money through its vast array of programs including its education and outreach, museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, call 719.632.2646 or visit www.MONEY.org. 
 


